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Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Jakub Kielbasa  Joe Garner 
Oliver Jurczak  Ricardo Ferreira 
Tomasso Suchecki Daniela Ozolina 
Nicole Alves  James Wilmot 
Atly Drury   Kacper Jackowski 
Joe Kemp   Lauren Gathercole 
Rylie Lodge  Caitlyn Preston 
 

The classes with the best attendance last week were 
Kestrels with 8 absences and 96.9%  
attendance. Well done to Kestrels. Whole school  
attendance was 92.2% which is ‘INADEQUATE’.  
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Green 
2nd: Yellow 
3rd: Blue 
4th: Red 
 
Congratulations to Green team for being this week’s 
winners. Red team are no longer in the lead. They 
are now joint leaders with Yellow. Who will win??!! 

Mr A Smith, Headteacher 

Upcoming events 
 
Wed 5th Dec: Whole school visit to Panto 
Fri 7th Dec: Christmas Fair (4pm - 6pm) 
Mon 10th Dec: Parents’ Forum (2.30pm) 
Thu 13th Dec: KS2 Xmas Panto performance for  
   parents (7pm) 
Fri 14th Dec: Wrens nativity assembly 
Tue 18th Dec: School Christmas dinner 
Fri 21st Dec: Last day of school 
Tue 8th Jan: School starts 

Parents’ Forum 
 
Please come along to the next meeting next Monday,  
10th December, at 2.30pm. This is your opportunity 
to put forward your view about developments at 
Glade. The next meeting will be a chance to look at 
our new draft school rules as well as look at some of 
the draft plans for extending Glade. 

Christmas Fair 
 
It’s the Christmas Fair on Friday. Come along to 
school between 4pm and 6pm to enjoy all that we 
have to offer, including Santa himself! 
 
We are still very busy collecting 
prizes and tombola items ready 
for Friday. If you have any items 
that can be used as raffle prizes or 
tombola prizes, please call in at 
the school office. 

Panto visit 
 
We are all visiting the pantomime in Bury St Ed-
munds on Wednesday. Thank you for all of those 
parents who have sent in their money and permis-
sion form. 
 
Please note that ALL children are going to the  
theatre. If your child doesn’t bring in their  
permission form, then you will need to collect them 
at lunchtime on Wednesday as the school will be 
closed in the afternoon and there will be nobody to 
supervise your child. 
 
We are still around £350 short so please remember 
to return forms and money to school tomorrow. 


